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NEWSLETTER    15th September 2023  
Notes from the Headteacher’s Study 

Reception and Year 6 
 

We have had a fantastic day marking special moments with 
Reception and Year 6!  The day began sharing a new 
Northway tradition with our Year 6 children and parents ay 
9am.  Over the past week and a half, the children have 
refreshed themselves with each Northway Value for Victory, 
thinking how they can be role models for each one.   

As the children have ‘grown up’ with them over the past four 
years, they are the experts already! 
 

This morning we presented each child with their brand new 
Northway Year 6 tie.  Each child looked so proud and truly 
wore their uniform with pride.  Our Year 6, I am sure, will live 
up to their position of head role models as they do what Year 
6 always do best…shine.  PHOTOGRAPH TO FOLLOW 
 
This afternoon Reception had their first Assembly, with their 
parents, friends and class teachers / TAs.  We read a story 
together, saw the talents of our youngest pupils and then 
ended with a great song.  They listened and sang so well – very 
proud! 
 
From the youngest, to the oldest … together we can achieve 
anything. 
 
Have a fantastic weekend! 
 

Mr Hargreaves 
HEADTEACHER 

Autumn 1 2023 

Hair Ribbons: 
 
We reminded the children in the hall this morning about hair ribbons.  Hair ribbons / 
bows should be only worn in School colours (royal blue / silver or grey) and should be 
no bigger than the size of the child’s clenched hand (as a guide).  Although very               
en vouge ‘Jojo Bows’ should not be worn as they are a fashion item rather than 
uniform.  Thank you for your assistance with this – wearing uniform with pride. 

SEND check-ins:   
 

Over the next two weeks Mr Bayliss our SENDCo is available to speak with 
every family of children on our SEND register.  Face to face appointments will 
be offered.  This will happen each term so parents can have official meetings, 
as well as informal ones throughout  

       98+ Green 
                 95%-97% Amber 

                      94% and below Red 

Week 2 
ATTENDANCE 

 

Reception Gruffalo 97% 
Reception Stickman 98.3% 
Year 1 Morris  89.6% 
Year 1 Sharman  98.6% 
Year 2 Churchill  99.2% 
Year 2 Windsor  94.4% 
Year 3 Roscoe  99.3% 
Year 3 Archer  94.5% 
Year 4 Lennon  95.5% 
Year 4 McCartney 96.4% 
Year 5 Hawking  93.8% 
Year 5 Turing  99.2% 
Year 6 Anning  96.7% 
Year 6 Darwin  96.4% 
 

Week 2 
Congratulations! 

 

Attendance: 
RGruffalo 
1Morris 

2Churchill 
4McCartney 

6Anning  
Total: 

This week’s 
HOUSE WINNER 
(Marvellous Me) 

Arrive on time FOR 
ten to nine. 

It’s the smart-way and 
the North-way to start! 

Thank you:    
 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who attended our Welcome to Year 
Group Meetings.  It was lovely to catch up with lots of you during or after the 
information session.  If you have any questions about your child’s learning 
journey or anything school related, please remember you can always come 
and have a chat. 

Each morning we 
have ‘Ready, 
Steady, Go!’ from 
8.50am.  Arriving on 
time means your 
child gets the right 
planned start for 
the day. 
 

#MentalHealth 
Matters 

http://www.northway.liverpool.sch.uk/


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast and After School Club:   
 

Breakfast and After School Club have both new recommenced.  If you would like to 
book Breakfast or After School Club, please contact the school office (722 3540).  
We will always try to accommodate your needs. 
 

Breakfast Club – Mrs Clay 
After School Club – Miss Sultan 

 
Please remember there is a small charge for Breakfast Club which should be paid 
unless special arrangements have been discussed with a member of the Senior 
Leadership Team.  Again, we will always be understanding of your circumstances 
and work in partnership with you. 
 
 

Parking and Road Safety:   
 

Parking safely helps every member of our community.  By parking away from the zig-zag 
lines, children and parents will be able to arrive and leave Northway without a fear of 
vehicles blocking their way or coming towards them 

Together we can achieve anything! 

App:   
 
So many parents have now downloaded our School APP which 
is amazing! 
 
If you need assistance with Northway ParentAPP please 
telephone our School Office.  The APP is ESSENTIAL to thrive at 
Northway.  Please also remember it is available for up to four 
members of your extended family so anyone who will collect your 
child is kept updated. 

 #keepintouch Looking amazing!  Ambassadors for Northway 

Key Dates:   
 

15th September  Y6 Values Tie Assembly with parents 
   Reception Assembly with parents 
21st September  Hist/Geog Parents in the Classroom Event 
27th September  3R Class Assembly 
9th October  Harvest KS2 (6D Class Assembly) 
11th October  English Parents in the Classroom Event 
16th October  Harvest KS1 (6A Class Assembly) 
24th October  Parents Evening (face to face) 
25th October  Parents Evening (face to face) 
27th October  EYFS KS1 / KS1 / KS2 Disco 
   Half Term 
  
 


